MAKE CHANGE

Organize a Coin Drive for RISE

Even little people can make a big difference



Talk to your school about helping the students start a coin drive. Have a giant collection jar in the school lobby, and ask parents to send in their spare change. Children can earn contributions by doing extra chores around their home, reading 15 minutes longer a day, and encouraging their family to start a change jar at home.

During a three day drive last year, Crow Island School in Winnetka raised enough money to send 6 Angolan children to school.